
APPENDIX LIC-6 

 
From:  
19 July 2020 20:47 
To: Licensing <Licensing@reading.gov.uk> 
Subject: Licence extension for Phantom Brewery, Meadow Road 
 

This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments. 

As a local resident (Addison Road, Reading,) I am concerned about extending the licence to midnight on 
2 nights a week. It is likely that some customers will walk back through our residential area to the main 
road, and this could bring unwanted noise late at night. In a few months, there will be many more 
houses and flats in the area, some directly opposite the brewery on the old Cox & Wyman site – these 
could have noise nuisance all evening, not just later on. 
 
Andy Ellis 
 
 

mailto:Licensing@reading.gov.uk

